
Pilon, Janet

Subject: FW: Bay Street LRT Stop

From: rabrosius
Sent: February-16-17 9:02 PM
Cc: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: Bay Street LRT Stop

Please see the attached letter regarding the general Issues Committee's recent vote on the proposed Bay
Street stop on the LRT. I am asking City Council to reverse that decision and go with the LRT sub-Committee's
unanimous recommendation.

Robert Brosius
Upset City Taxpayer

Sent from my BlackBerry 10 Passport on the Bell network.
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Robert A. Brosius         

 

February 17, 2017 

 

 

City of Hamilton 

71 Main St W., 1st Floor 

Hamilton, ON L8P 4Y5 

 

Dear Councillor, 

Re Bay Street Stop LRT 

 

I am dismayed by a recent decision by the General Issues Committee, which voted to reverse the 

unanimous LRT Sub-Committee vote, to cancel the Bay Street LRT stop. There is no sound reason why 

Council should insist on less LRT access in the downtown core. If there is any concern it might be for 

greater access to downtown locations and transfer points. 

I am writing to request that City Council reverse the GIC decision, and instead uphold the unanimous LRT 

Sub-Committee vote, to approve the request for a Bay Street stop. I cannot understand any other 

rational decision.  

The LRT Sub-Committee's recommendation is based in part on Provincial funding. The City of Hamilton 

has nothing to lose, unless it insists on following the lead of the General Issues Committee vote. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Yours very truly, 

 

 

Robert A. Brosius 
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